Midlothian Middle PTO General Membership Meeting Minutes

May 14th, 2025 2:30 pm

- A. Call to Order 2:31pm
- B. Welcome and thanks from the President Jaya Baker
- Recognized Kat Kelly, Becky Hoang, Sara Sitkiewicz, and Shannon Hoyland with a gift to say thanks for volunteering and serving on the PTO for the past several years. You will be missed.
- C. Officer Reports
 - 1. Treasurer's Report-Sarah Shuey -

Financials - PTO was able to provide donuts for 7th grade

- 8th grade dance broke even
- \$1750 in collections \$296 DQ, \$14 Boxtops, \$800-1200 Kroger quarterly, \$100/month clothing to cash
- Retirement Luncheon coming up
- 2. Vice President's Report Kat Kelly

Elections - none opposed, unanimous approval

President- Jaya Baker

VP- Julie Nobles

Treasurer- Sarah Shuey

Secretary- Jordan Windle

- 3. Secretary's Report Jordan Windle
 - a. Approval of minutes Dr. Hayes approved, Becky Hoang 2md

D. Committee Reports

Community Partnership	Becky Hoang - DQ Spirit Night successful, \$296. Binder/contacts handed off to Arielle Greene. Introduce new chair: Arielle Greene
Lost and Found	Sara Sitikiewicz - consideration for next year, store lost and found in a closet using clothing rack and tubs or boxes. Chair takes photos and posts, kids come to office to claim their items. System works well in high school. Items not claimed are donated to Belmont Community Resrouce Center. Introduce new chair: Lisa Jesaitis
Staff Appreciation	Rebeca Glahn and Laura Brown
Fun Day	Kat Kelly - permission slips/\$ being collected all week. Permission slips sent home and emailed home. Trade show tickets sold during lunches week before.

E. Principal's Report

- It's been a great year! Huge thank you to PTO for continued support all year. Appreciate all that's been done for the teachers.
- Chromebooks are being collected. Patience by all is much appreciated. This will be done every year moving forward.

- 8th Grade Dance was great! Looking forward to Trade Show and 8th Grade Fun Day.
- Professional Learning Days are being planned. Workshops coming on learning to implement Al
 usage, grading/assessments, new county initiatives, and results/goals.
- Tweaks to School Improvement Plan will include emphasis on CTE.
- Awards letters have gone out via mail and teachers will follow up via email. Awards will be during the school day moving forward.
- Future is bright at Mildo!

F Representative Report

Thank you! Staff feels so valued and supported. Everyone loved the Staff Appreciation efforts this
year. PTO was able to provide things that were needed.

G. New Business

Fall Dance Chairs

- Working to find volunteers early
 - Committee members
- Actively trying to recruit incoming 6th grade parents

H. Announcements

May 26th- Holiday

May 28th- Trade Show/Eighth grade fun day

May 30th- Last day of school

I. Adjournment - 3:08

Attendance

Becky Hoang

Chris King

Lauren Kern

Arianne Hayes

Laura Eklund

Sarah Shuey

Kat Kelly

Julie Noble

Jaya Baker

Sara Sitkiewicz

Shannon Hoyland

Jordan Windle